Consent for Annual School-based Health & Dental Services
Dear Parent / Guardian

1. The Health Promotion Board (HPB)’s School Health and Dental Services will be conducting its annual
health screening, immunisation and dental services for your child/ward in school. These services ensure
the protection of your child’s/ward's health and early detection of health issues.

2. The letter from HPB to Sec 1 parents/guardians, with the steps to take for submitting consent for
vaccination and dental services, is attached

Your consent is needed to ensure your child/ward receives these important health and dental services
provided. You may access the Child Consent Portal via the link below.

Thank you.

Regards

Mrs Jackie Chan

Year Head Upper Secondary
Web Link

Child Consent Portal

https://consent.hpb.gov.sg/

File Attachment:

2024 S1 Consent Letter (002).pdf




